Cassel Kapolak

From: Shore,Victoria (ECCC) <Victoria.Shore@ec.gc.ca>

Sent: July 14, 2022 1:14 PM

To: nirb info; Caitlin Pelletier

Cc: EANorthNU [Yel]; Small,Jody (ECCC)

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: NIRB 125716/22YN042: Notice of Screening and Comment Request for QEC's "Baker

Lake Geothermal Project" Proposal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,
ECCC has reviewed and has no comments on QEC’s Baker Lake Geothermal Project proposal.

Thanks,
Victoria

Victoria Shore
(she/her/elle)

Senior Environmental Assessment Officer, Environmental Protection Branch — Prairie and Northern Region
Environment and Climate Change Canada / Government of Canada

Victoria.Shore@ec.gc.ca

Tel : +1 (343) 571-1921

Agente principal d’évaluation environnemental, Direction général de la protection de I'environnement — Région des
prairies et du nord

Environment et changement climatique du Canada / Gouvernement du Canada

Victoria.Shore@ec.gc.ca

Tél: +1(343) 571-1921

From: NIRB Enterprise Management System <noreply@nirb.ca>

Sent: June 23, 2022 3:20 PM

To: info@nirb.ca

Subject: NIRB 125716/22YN042: Notice of Screening and Comment Request for QEC's "Baker Lake Geothermal Project"
Proposal

23-Jun-2022
Dear Parties:

Please see the attached correspondence from the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or Board) regarding
Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC)’s “Baker Lake Geothermal Project" proposal.



NIRB File No.: 22YN042

Project Name: Baker Lake Geothermal Project
Proponent: QEC

Project Type: Research

Location: Baker Lake

Comments Requested by: July 14, 2022

The NIRB is copying parties potentially affected by this project and we invite interested persons to comment
directly to the NIRB regarding:
Whether the project proposal is likely to arouse significant public concern; and if so, why;
Whether the project proposal is likely to cause significant adverse eco-systemic or socio-economic
effects; and if so, why;
Whether the project proposal is likely to cause significant adverse impacts on wildlife habitat or Inuit
harvest activities; if so, why;
Whether the project proposal is of a type where the potential adverse effects are highly predictable
and mitigable with known technology, (please provide any recommended mitigation measures); and
Any matter of importance to the Party related to the project proposal.

You can submit comments to the NIRB by our online public registry at www.nirb.ca or via e-mail at
info@nirb.ca or via fax to 867-983-2594.

All documents received and pertaining to this project proposal can be accessed from the NIRB’s online Public
Registry at www.nirb.ca/project/125716.

The NIRB has attached a Public Notice of Screening in English and Inuktitut for interested parties and
Municipalities to post on local bulletin boards within your community.

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact Caitlin Pelletier, Technical Advisor I directly at
(867) 983-4603 or cpelletier@nirb.ca.

Best regards,

Calvin Ehaloak
Environmental Administrator

Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360 (29 Mitik)
Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0
Phone: 867-983-4600

Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
Fax: 867-983-2594

E-mail: info@nirb.ca

Web: www.nirb.ca



